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TABLE TOP SALE 
Peasmarsh Memorial Hall 
SUNDAY APRIL 6th  8.00am – 1.00pm 
To book in advance (£6.00) call  
Trevor Scott on 230568 
On the day (£8.00) 
In aid of hall funds. 

 
“Sing for Fun” have given their first 
performance – entertaining the residents of 
Peasmarsh Place …………….. 
…………and a good time was had by all ! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Peasmarsh Periodical        

Coffee Morning at the Hall 
Wednesday, April 16th from 10.30am - 
12.30pm 
To raise funds for the Peasmarsh 
Flower Festival in May 
    Bring & 
Buy 
     Cakes 
    Good 
       Company 

The Monday Luncheon Club will be 

closing down for the holidays after 
the lunch on Monday March 31st. 

starting again after Easter on April 
28th. 

We should like to thank Steve and 
Jenny and their team for all the 

wonderful meals they have given us 
since they started in October and 

wish them a happy holiday. 

The Rye 10 Road Race  
 

This will be the third running of this race 
and it will be taking place again on Sunday 
25th May at 10:00 am 
 

Once again we are looking for people to 
volunteer to act as marshals and help man 
water stations during the running of the 
race. The marshals help ensure runners 
safety and well-being by managing road 
junctions and manning water stations on 
the route.  
 

Volunteers are also needed to help 
manage the car parking, handing out 
medals at the finish (something for the 
Peasmarsh youngsters!) and of course 
clearing up during and after the event. 

 

This prestigious Sussex Grand Prix road 
race now attracts over 200 runners and 
has now become an annual event.  
 

As there will be many jobs to do to make 
the race run smoothly we will need as 
many volunteers as possible. This is a 
great opportunity for Peasmarsh so please  
get involved by offering to help.  

 

More information at www.nice-work.org.uk   
To volunteer please contact either:  
Martin or Cathy Burke on 230009 or email 
info@nice-work.org.uk   
Or David or Hilary on 230205 or email 
peasmarshmh@btconnect.com    
 

http://www.nice-work.org.uk/
mailto:info@nice-work.org.uk
mailto:peasmarshmh@btconnect.com


Don’t forget 

Order your 

Easter lilies 

from Sue Cavilla 

by April 7th  

(Whitebrook, School Lane. 

 

The Easter Sunday Service on 

April 20th will be at Peasmarsh 

Church at 10.am. 

 

 

 
And finally ……………… 
 Thank you to the members of the 
Peasmarsh football team who are helping to 
paint the pavilion !  It hasn’t been an easy 
year for football with non-stop rain for much 
of the season. We hope the remaining 
fixtures will be dry and successful for you. 
 
 
 
 

Our Church is now part of the United 
Benefice of Brede with Udimore and 
Beckley and Peasmarsh. 
The two will remain separate parishes 

 

The Rev'd Martin N. Harper (Fr. Martin) 
is now our Rector. His contact details 
are:  The Rectory, Brede Hill, Brede, 
TN31 6HG     01424 883408 e-mail: 
martin.harper@talktalkbusiness.net  

 

The Rev’d Dr Bill Dolman will continue 
as our Curate, charged with the pastoral 
care in this parish 

The Annual Meeting of the Parochial 
Church Council will take place at 7pm on 
Monday April 28th.at Beckley Church. 
All parishioners are welcome. 

 
The Annual Parish Assembly will take 

place on Tuesday, May 6
th

 at the 

Memorial Hall at 8pm.  Councillors 

will be present to hear your views and 

answer your questions. 

An Evening of Music with the W.I Choir 

 

Peasmarsh Memorial Hall 
Friday, May 9th at 7.30pm 

Proceeds in aid of the  
Royal Marsden Hospital 

 
PLEASE COME AND SUPPORT US ! 

 

Pl
ease come and support us ! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

PEASMARSH PARISH CHURCH 

MONDAY, MAY 5
th

 2014.  6.30pm 

Further details and booking forms 

from Jenny Als. 230324 

jals@millwood324.fsnet.co.uk 

mailto:martin.harper@talktalkbusiness.net

